
AGCI N° 10/ 2774 
REF.: Notification about the starting date of 

inception workshop for the project 
"Enhancing Resilience of Climate Change of 
the Small Agriculture in the Chilean Region 
of O'Higgins". 

SANTIAGO, 2 0 NOV. 2017 

Adaptation Fund Board Secretariat 
Washington, DC 
Estados Unidos 

To whom it may concern, 

I refer to our joint project "Enhancing Resilience of Climate Change of the 
Small Agriculture in the Chilean Region of O'Higgins", for which an agreement was signed 
between our institutions, the Adaptation Fund Board and the Chilean International Cooperation 
Agency (AGCI). 

As Implementing Entity, we are glad to communicate that the inception 
workshop has already taken place, fixing the start date of the project as August ts", 2017. I join 
hereby a summary of the last updates in the project, including the aforementioned inception 
workshop. 

Furthermore, I am pleased to inform you that the Advisory Committee to 
the Steering Committee has already meet four times; being the last one in November 17th, 2017, 
chaired by the Regional Ministerial Secretary (SEREMI) of Agriculture and National Director of 
the Project, Mr. Jose Guajardo. During its last meeting, the participants agreed to keep holding 
monthly basis meetings, being complemented by extraordinary sessions if required. 

Would you require more details about the implementation process, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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